
‭July 1, 2024‬

‭Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction‬
‭125 S. Webster St.‬
‭PO Box 7841‬
‭Madison, WI 54707‬

‭Category: Staff‬

‭RE: 2023-2024 Misreported WISEstaff Data‬

‭Briefly describe the overarching issue/s with your LEA’s WISEstaff data:‬
‭•‬ ‭Assignments reported - Nancy Schlageter‬

‭The audit error states that Nancy Schlageter’s (96470) reported grade range is outside of the‬
‭license range due to being coded to a low grade of 6th grade and a high grade of 8th grade. Her‬
‭license is good for grades 7-12. Nancy should not have been coded to 6th grade as she did not‬
‭work with 6th graders during the 2023-2024 school year. Instead she worked with a low grade of‬
‭7th grade and a high grade of 12th grade. She is in the process of getting her license extended‬
‭to 6th grade for the coming 2024-2025 school year, not the 2023-2024 school year.‬

‭Please accept this letter as official notification of the data error.‬

‭Yours Truly,‬

‭Paul M.Schley‬
‭Superintendent of Schools‬


